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Oregon nor the rest of the United States are equipped to go without fuel driven 

vehicles.  We have rolling black out now what is that going to do to the big cities and 

our commerce.  at We as Oregonians need to think the whole process through before 

we mandate things.  We cannot afford these things, and not all people live in cities. 


